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TSG-T-WG2 messaging group (T2-SWG3) is currently working on the functional description, Stage 2, of Multimedia Messaging, MMS, which will become 3G TS 23.140. This activity is part of the T2 Release 99 work program.

TSG-T-WG2 messaging group (T2-SWG3) recognises that the Stage 1 specification on MMS, 3G TS 22.140, is not finished in terms of identifying the service capability features needed to support MMS and it is further not finally agreed if these identified service capability features should be part of either the MMS or the VHE Stage 1 specification.

Since S2 is responsible for VHE Stage 2, TSG-T-WG2 messaging group would like to ask for guidance how to handle VHE relevant issues within their MMS Stage 2 work and how both activities relate to each other.

TSG-T-WG2 messaging group (T2-SWG3) would like to invite comments form S2 to the MMS AdHoc, 9th and 10th of November, or the TSG-T-WG2#7 Plenary meeting, which will take place end of November.

